

County Hall Beverley East Riding of Yorkshire HU17 9BA Telephone (01482) 393939 www.eastriding.gov.uk

Director of Children and Young People, Education and Schools

Your Ref: *
Our Ref: *
Enquiries to: *

E-Mail: emma.hobbs@eastriding.gov.uk

Tel. Direct: (01482) 392122 **Date:** 8 September 2023

Dear Parent or carer,

You may have seen the media coverage regarding concrete in school buildings and we wanted to inform you that we do not have RAAC in any of our buildings. Our schools and settings will therefore continue to function as normal. We understand that parents may want to understand more about the support to educational settings to manage RAAC safely.

You can read more through the article published by the DfE on the Education Hub. I hope that this offers reassurance.

The Education Hub (blog.gov.uk).

e. 86 8

Yours sincerely

Emma Hobbs

Head of School Effectiveness

Merlin Joseph

Interim Executive Director of Children, Families and Schools





